
SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 20 OF 2025 
(M-Notice 17 of 2025 is superseded) 

                           

 

 

 

SHANNON ESTUARY – FOYNES PORT 
 

 

Maintenance Dredging at Foynes Port 
 

Mariners are advised that maintenance dredging operations are scheduled to 

commence at the Port of Foynes on Saturday 12th July and are scheduled to conclude 

on Friday 18th July, both dates inclusive. 

 

The operation will be conducted by the multicat SHANNON 1. 

 

SHANNON 1 will maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch 14. 

 

Operations will be conducted using a plough, and will be conducted within the turning 

circle at Foynes, and along the pockets of the jetties. 

  

Operations will be conducted during hours of daylight. 

 

Further information in relation to dredging activities is available via Marine 

Operations (069 – 73103) or the Duty Harbour Master (087 – 2542266). 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Signed: 

 

Michael Kennelly  

Harbour Master  

Shannon Foynes Port Company  

 

09th July 2025 
 
 
 
 


